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Dear Friends, 

 

The Sinai Temple Religious School is providing an opportunity for you to wish all of 

your fellow congregants a Happy New Year in a congregational greeting card. 

 

For many years, it has been our community’s tradition to support the religious school 

by contributing a minimum of $18 to list a family’s name in a congregational card. 

The donations help to support the Religious School and the many programs that we 

offer.  

        

The Talmud says:  

“There is no happiness like the happiness of giving to another.”  

 

Please join us in giving to one another and sharing with us the joy of wishing our Sinai 

Temple friends and families best wishes for the upcoming year.  

 

Please send your checks of $18 or more to the Sinai Temple Religious School, 

attention High Holiday Greetings.  Using the form below, please let us know how you 

would like your family to be listed.   

 

We would appreciate your listing prior to Tuesday, September 9, 2014 to allow 

enough time for printing and mailing. There will be a table set up at religious school 

registration, Sunday, September 7th, where you can give your donation and 

paperwork for the greeting card. The first night of Rosh Hashanah is Wednesday, 

September 24, 2014. 

 

We appreciate your generosity and support. May the new year bring you and your 

family much health and happiness. 

 

L’Shanah Tova, 

 

 

 

 

Natalie Frankenberg      Rabbi Jody Cook 

Education Committee Chair     Education Director 

 

□ Enclosed is a check made payable to Sinai Temple Religious School for inclusion in 

the annual congregational greeting card.   

 Minimum donation—$18 

 

Please list our family as follows: ____________________________________________________  

 

 _________________________________________________________________________________  
(i.e. The Jones Family or Mr. & Mrs. Joe Jones & Family or Joe, Joanna, & Joel Jones) 

 

Return to: Sinai Temple Religious School 

  Attention High Holiday Greeting 

  3104 Windsor Road 

  Champaign, IL  61822 

 

  Don’t forget! 

  Return your  

      greeting 

    request by 

Tuesday, 

September 9th 


